
	

STEPS	
is	pleased	to	

welcome	Dr.	Alam	
and	his	patients	

January	16th,	2023!	

Dr.	Alam’s	information	for	
patients:		

MOVING	JANUARY	16TH,	2023	
New	Location:	645	Victoria	Street	

New	Phone	Number	live	as	of	January	
16th,	2023:		

778-362-2353	
	

While	Dr.	Alam	is	away	from	December	9th,	2022,	to	
January	16th,	2023,	please	continue	to	call	Norkam	
Clinic	at	250-376-9595	for	urgent	concerns	or	to	

book	an	appointment.		

Questions?		
	
Please	visit	STEPS	website	at		
Stepshealth.ca	


